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Public Information Meeting Announcement 
 
Subject: ½ CENT SALES TAX PROJECTS - St. Lucie West Boulevard Intersection 

Improvements and Torino Parkway Roundabouts 
 
Place:  Indian River State College – Pruitt Campus 

500 NW California Boulevard 
Room G-112 

 
Date:  Wednesday, April 24, 2019 
 
Time:  5:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
 
 
Funded by the recently passed ½ Cent Sales Tax, the City of Port St. Lucie will be undertaking 
several projects in the St. Lucie West and Torino areas.  The projects include intersection 
improvements on St. Lucie West Boulevard at Bayshore Boulevard, Cashmere Boulevard, and 
Peacock Boulevard and the construction of roundabouts on East Torino Parkway at California 
Boulevard and Cashmere Boulevard.  The intersection improvements will include the 
construction of turn lanes and through lanes at intersections as well as closing North Macedo 
Boulevard at Bayshore Boulevard. The closure is necessary to maintain and extend the existing 
southbound right turn lane while adding an additional southbound through lane. 
 
The roundabout improvements will include the construction of single-lane roundabouts, 
drainage improvements, sidewalks, lighting, and landscaping. 
 
The Public Information Meeting will provide details on the proposed projects and anticipated 
construction activities.  It is also an opportunity for residents to provide their comments and 
suggestions. Members of the project team will be available to assist with answering questions. 
 
We appreciate your cooperation and look forward to your attendance.  Should you have any 
questions, please call the City of Port St. Lucie Public Works Department @ 772-344-4291.  
Thank you. 
 


